
 
 

 
  October 20, 2021 

 

 

CIRCULAR LETTER TO: 

INSURANCE COMPANIES REGISTERED TO CARRY ON GENERAL INSURANCE BUSINESS UNDER 

THE INSURANCE ACT, 2018 

INSURANCE COMPANIES REGISTERED TO CARRY ON GENERAL INSURANCE BUSINESS UNDER 

THE INSURANCE ACT, 1980 
COPY TO: 

ASSOCIATION OF TRINIDAD & TOBAGO INSURANCE COMPANIES SECRETARIAT 
 

REF: CB-OIFI-2469/2021 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

MOTOR INSURANCE SURVEY 
 

 
The Central Bank of Trinidad and Tobago (Central Bank) is continuing its annual 

survey of the motor insurance business in Trinidad and Tobago.  As such relevant data is 

required for both your 2019 and 2020 financial years.  
 

Kindly complete the attached Motor Insurance Survey Forms, and submit by email to 
FISDActuarial@central-bank.org.tt no later than November 26, 2021. The updated Survey 

Form can also be found on the Central Bank’s website under the heading “Surveys” at: 

http://www.central-bank.org.tt/content/legislation-guidelines-and-letters. Note that this will be 
our last separate request for this information, as the Form 10.33 of the new Annual Returns for 

General Insurers will now capture the same information for the 2021 and all subsequent 
financial years. 

 

We look forward to your continued contribution to this initiative of the Bank.     
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
Patrick Solomon 

Inspector of Financial Institutions  

 

Attch. 
 

Cen t r al  Ban k  o f  Tr i n i d ad  an d  To bag o
Eric Williams Plaza, Independence Square, Port-of-Spain, Trinidad, Trinidad and Tobago 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 1250

Telephone: (868) 621-CBTT (2288), 235-CBTT (2288); Fax: (868) 612-6396 

E-Mail Address: info@central-bank.org.tt

Website: www.central-bank.org.tt 
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